
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 15, 2023 
 
Dear Madam Clerk,  
On February 14, 2023, House Bill 4081, was referred to the House Committee on Health Policy. 
This bill requires public schools to meet pupil to school counselor ratios in order to provide 
counseling services to Michigan’s students. 
 
I am asking the Subcommittee on Behavioral Health to review and make recommendations to 
this bill. Determining the number of school counselors necessary to meet the needs of our 
students and ensuring that there are adequate resources available to meet those needs is an 
important goal. I am confident that the Subcommittee will be successful and productive.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Julie M. Rogers 
Chair House Committee on Health Policy  
 
 


